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1 WURZBURG - INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S CONGRESS (AN51-2013) 
 
It is reported that the above congress will be held in Wurzburg from 28th June to 30th June, 2013. 
 
It is proposed that the Depute Lord Provost be authorised to attend.  The conference fee, 
accommodation and meals will be met by Wurzburg. 
 


